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Correction
In the article “Challenges for rural communities in
recruiting and retaining physicians. A fictional tale
helps examine the issues,”' which appeared in the
September 2013 issue of Canadian Family Physician, an
error was introduced in the correspondence address.
The correct correspondence information should have
been as follows:

Correspondence

Dr Fiona McDonald, Queensland University of Technology, Faculty of Law,
GPO Box 2434, 2 George St, Brisbane, Queensland 4169, Australia; e-mail
fiona.mcdonald@qut.edu.au

Canadian Family Physician apologizes for this error.
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Correction
I n the letter “Generalism: the princess and the
pea,”! which appeared in the September 2013 issue
of Canadian Family Physician, the name of one of the
authors was spelled incorrectly. The correct spelling
is as follows:
—Lara Nixon MD CCFP

Canadian Family Physician apologizes for this error.
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Make your views known!

To comment on a particular article, open the
article at www.cfp.ca and click on the Rapid
Responses link on the right-hand side of the
page. Rapid Responses are usually published
online within 1 to 3 days and might be selected
for publication in the next print edition of

the journal. To submit a letter not related to a
specific article published in the journal, please

e-mail letters.editor@cfpc.ca.

Faites-vous entendre!

Pour exprimer vos commentaires sur un

article en particulier, ouvrez I'article a
www.cfp.ca et cliquez sur le lien Rapid
Responses a droite de la page. Les réponses
rapides sont habituellement publiées en ligne
dans un délai de 1 a 3 jours et elles peuvent
étre choisies pour publication dans le prochain
numéro imprimé de la revue. Si vous souhaitez
donner une opinion qui ne concerne pas
spécifiquement un article de la revue, veuillez

envoyer un courriel a letters.editor@cfpc.ca.
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